
From: Shorin Nemeth [mailto:shorin.nemeth@me.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 29, 2017 7:05 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP3 
 
Having reviewed the email links from the “Review TSP Stage 3 Proposed Draft”, I don’t see any 
mention of the NW neighborhood, specifically Skyline and efforts to reduce traffic through the 
West Hills. After reading many of the comments, I see that many residents are frustrated with 
traffic in their areas and that priorities for addressing these issues must be set. Has the NW, 
specifically the area mentioned above (Cornell and Skyline) been prioritized in any way ( plans 
for bike lanes, easier access to public transit, etc.)? If so, could you please provide a link to the 
details? If not, could you help me understand why?  
 
 
Shorin Nemeth, DO, FACOI 
Portland, OR 
shorin.nemeth@me.com 
845.750.3625 
"Once you can accept the universe as matter expanding into nothing that is something, wearing stripes 
with plaid comes easy."  
- Albert Einstein 
 
 


